
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−0785/1dn
ARG:bjk:ph

December 5, 2008

In the attached redraft of 2007 AB−629, I have made minor changes to address a
technical concern that DOT raised last session in the context of a different bill (2007
AB−538).

I recommend that the attached draft be reviewed by DOT.  I cannot predict whether
the smaller motorcycle plates can accommodate all of the information required under
this draft.

The attached draft will result in some cost to DOT.  Do you want to increase the DMV
appropriation to cover the additional cost to DMV created by the draft?
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